
GBCA community association - Dec 5, 2024 

Attendees: Alex Kealey-Morin, Jason Stanley, Margaret Sambol, Samy Kourdes, Kathryn 

Shaver, Karl Marszowski, Kristina Proulx 

Treasurer’s report - Jason  

cheque for Mike (rink) ready, waiting to receive rink cheque from the city 

$17,000 in bank account 

Need list for bank of who can be signatories 

 

President’s report - Alexandra 

Rentals are going well.  

People are not interested in the insurance program from the city for events. GBCA would like to  

ask the home school renters to take the insurance. Can we document that they decline?  

Alex to restock the cleaning supplies.  

Engage Ottawa:  

1.​ Alex to forward newsletter  
2.​ Newcomer reception centre 
3.​ City budget questions submitted by Dec 9 

 

Events report - Kristina 

Skating party and Fun Day event applications are submitted to the City of Ottawa 



Event permit for skating party received. 

Will seek noise bylaw exemption. 

 

Communications report - Kathryn 

Will be promoting the skating party 

Has been blocking spam members on Facebook 

Will issue a save the date when the skating party is  a few weeks out 

 

Rink report - Karl 

Rink payment should arrive by end of week 

Insurance coverage email will be coming soon. Rink supervisors will need to register.  

 

Website coordinator report - Samy  

Has drafted a letter requested public free wifi for the General Burns lodge for National Capital 

Freenet, and Icenet wireless. Great job! 

 

Environmental projects coordinator - Margaret  

Sent out work bee list of tasks. Will follow up on work bee dates. 


